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Dear Parents,

This is a reminder that the KS2 production ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ will take place next week on Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th July at 6:30pm. This is a ticketed only event. If you have not received your tickets please see Mr Wilson.

On Monday there will be a dress rehearsal. I must stress that this is a dress rehearsal and NOT a performance for parents to attend. If for any reason due to work commitments etc you cannot attend Tuesday or Wednesday evening performances then please contact me. KS1 children will all be attending the dress rehearsal.

For health and safety reasons we need to be aware of the exact numbers of people attending as space is very limited. If you have not contacted myself you will NOT be allowed entry into the dress rehearsal.

Thank you for your continued support.

Jane Moore

School Business Manager
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